

Maasai Mara University

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR - ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel:

+254205131400

E-mail: reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke

P. O. Box 861 - 20500

NAROK

FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs

DATE: 23rd September 2022

TO: ALL STUDENTS

REF: MMU/AA031/006/2021/VOL.5/(180)

SUBJECT:

EXTENSION OF REGISTRATION SEPTEMBER - DECEMBER 2022

SEMESTER

This is to inform all students that registration period for the September - December 2022 semester has been extended to **Friday 7**th **October 2022**. You are advised to complete the registration for the semester units by the end of the period to avoid any inconveniences.

Note that late registration will be penalized at Ksh.1000/=.

Dr. Otieno Fredrick Onyango REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

OFO/tw

Copy to: Ag. Vice-Chancellor

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (AF & S) Deputy Vice-Chancellor (A & SA)

Deans of Schools Dean of Students'

Ag. Deputy Registrar (Admissions)

Director, ICT

In charge, Students finance Accommodation Officer